
Application for water delivery 

NW 35-59-11-W4M 

59517 Rge Rd 112 

Edmonton New Church Society 

Paulhaven 

The Edmonton New Church Society (ENCS) is requesting a waterline installation, to supply our 

property with clean water. Currently we rely on a pump well to deliver water for washing 

dishes, showering, and bottled water for drinking.  

Due to the close proximity of the Ashmont Waste Management Facility, and the age of the well 

on the property, we are concerned about water quality.  

The ENCS, along with the Paulhaven Property Committee (PPC ) are requesting a waterline 

installation from TW 595 and RR 112, approximately ½ mile to  59517 Rge Rd 112. The ENCS is 

asking for a 50/ 50 split with the county, amortizing over 20 years. This projects budget is for 

2018. 

Bryan Bespalko, with St. Paul Public Works, has been a contact in the planning of this project. 

He has given us valuable information about the logistics and costs surrounding this project.  

Residents of Cameron Cove, have shown some interest in bringing the line further into their 

community.  

History 

 This 40 acre parcel of land was donated to the ENCS by Paul Tremblay in the early 50s. In 1961 

Paulhaven was created as a church retreat. Since then the property has been used by the 

Western Canada Conference (WCC ) as a summer residents for all members from Western 

Canada.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, we look forward to scheduling a meeting to further discuss 

this project.  

Ardith Francis 

Edmonton New Church Society, Secretary 

Paulhaven Property Committee, member 

ardithfrancis@gmail.com 

780-476-0319 

mailto:ardithfrancis@gmail.com

